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Road Update: Water main break repaired 
 
City of Vernon road crews have repaired a water main break that occurred near 6858 Herry Rd. 
yesterday afternoon. City workers are in the process of increasing water flow through the main 
and all should be back to normal within the hour.  
 
We thank you for your cooperation as we completed the repair.  
 

-30- 


